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From: Simmons, Michelle

To: "dustin.fisher@bhpbilliton.com"
Subject: BHP Billiton Deficiency Letter, Mail Control 575493
Date: Monday, August 15, 2011 2:59:00 PM

License No.: 30-29264-01
Docket No: 03037476
Control No 575493

Dear Sir:

This is in reference to your application dated June 16, 2011, requesting to terminate
Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. 30-29264-01. In order to continue our
review, we need the following additional information.

1. Please submit documentation detailing the transfer of radioactive material to
“Radiation Safety Services, LLC” (letter stating that the radioactive material has
been received by Radiation Safety Services, LLC).

2. Please submit a copy of Agreement State license number R-47200-A18.

3. Please submit the most recent leak test results for the gauges transferred to
Radiation Safety Services, LLC.

Please respond to this email by August 30, 2011. If you are unable to respond by this
due date, please don't hesitate to contact me so we can discuss an extension to the date.
Our fax number is (817) 860-8263. You may respond by email in pdf format. My email
address is michelle.simmons@nrc.gov. If you have any questions regarding this fax,
please call me at 817-276-6590. When responding to this email, please include the
license, docket and control numbers located at the top of this page.

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, assistance, and prompt response in this
matter.

Michelle Simmons

Health Physicist

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Region IV

612 E. Lamar Blvd., Suite 400
Arlington, TX 7601 1

817-276-6590
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